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22nd November 2019 
 

 

Dear Parents and carers 

 
As part of our enrichment, Year 4 will be visiting the Alhambra Theatre to watch ‘Snow White and 
the Seven Dwarfs’ on the 9th of January 2020. This is always a fun and exciting opportunity for 
the children to experience a real theatre visit. 
 
The visit has been subsidised by school but we ask for a contribution of £11.50 to cover the cost 
of the tickets. This needs to be paid via Parent Pay no later than Friday 6th December. If 
there are not enough contributions, the visit may have to be cancelled.  
 
Children must wear school uniform. They will have refreshments provided to them and will not 
need money for this visit.  
 
Children will be leaving school at 1:15 so lunch will be as normal. Children will arrive back at 
school at approximately 4:30. Please pick up from the main entrance.  
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return to your class teacher by Friday 6th 
December. 
 
Many Thanks 
 
Mrs K Simmonds 
 

 

Alhambra Visit 

 

Name of Child ______________________________________Class ____________ 

 

I give permission for my child to visit the Alhambra Theatre on the 9th of January.                 

 

Signed __________________________________ (Parent/Carer)    

 


